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Regulatory Alert - St Maarten, 

Netherlands Antilles 
St Maarten, Netherlands Antilles Authority office re-opened 

– Delays to Type Approval still highly likely 
 

Further to the PCS Regulatory Alert sent on 7th September 2017 regarding the impact of 

Hurricane Irma on the Caribbean, PCS can confirm that the RF Regulator Bureau 

Telecommunications and Post St. Maarten in Netherlands Antilles has re-opened with reduced 

office hours, due to repairs.  Delays should be expected to continue for all Applications currently 

under review whilst the Authority offices undergo repair. 

 

PCS will remain aware of any developments and will keep customers updated as soon as further 

information is known.  

 

Charlotte Hall 
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